

March 13, 1962

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler 1755 So. Vallejo St. Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Maurice:

Thank you, very much for your reception report of KVSH R/C of March 6, 1962. In checking my logs, I find your report complete and accurate. We have received two (2) reports from the Denver area, that have heard KVSH, during the regular broadcast hours, but of course, these were "freak" conditions. Also, had a report a couple of months ago, from Fran. Nittler in Denver...any relation?

We are a relitively new station, on the air first time, March 6, 1961. We are 5 KW, on 940 KC...non-directional Daylight. I am a new member of the NRC myself, although I am not set up for really good DXing, I enjoy the weekly publication, and am looking forward to getting some equipment rigged and getting started.

Well, Maurice, I have one more verification to get out to-day to Robert Morris, in Alhambra, California, so better sign off. Thank you again for the report.

Sincerely,

RADIO STATION KVSH

Carold Soloth

Harold Sobotka, Engineer

HS:1sb





